
 
 
Gospel 
You are the light of the world. A city built on a hill cannot be 
hid. No one after lighting a lamp puts it under the bushel 
basket, but on the lampstand, and it gives light to all in the 
house. In the same way, let your light shine before others, so 
that they may see your good works and give glory to your 
Father in heaven.                                           Matthew 5:14-16 

  
For reflection… 

In me there is darkness, but with thee there is light. 
I am lonely, but thou leavest me not; 
I am feeble in heart, but thou leavest me not; 
I am restless, but with thee there is peace; 
In me there is bitterness, but with thee there is patience. 
Thy ways are past understanding, 
But thou knowest the way for me. 
                                                                   Dietrich Bonhoeffer 
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Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                                                            
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a 

warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.                                 
Our Minister is Peter Moss  8381 2943 
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       This Week at Seacliff 
TakeUs2 for February                 Tonight at 6pm 5th February 
Women’s Night Fellowship                     6.30pm 8th February 

                                           What’s  News 

   
 
TakeUs2 for February 
The programme for the new year begins tonight with a trip to the 
Guernsey Isles with Chris Giles. Meet at 6pm for a light meal to 
complement the travel location. All welcome.                      David. 
 
WOMENS NIGHT FELLOWSHIP 

 Welcome to our first meeting together for 2017, when we will 
celebrate the New Year with a dinner together with the theme of 
the ”Asian New Year of the Rooster”.                      This dinner 
is on Wednesday, next, 8th February, and we will start at 6:30 
pm.  We ask that the Executive and Green Group bring a savory 
food and the Blue and Yellow Groups bring a sweet.  Those who 
are ‘Friends” of our Fellowship can bring either.  If it is possible 
we would like the food to have a “poultry” base (eg eggs, chicken 
etc.)   Good Luck.   If you have something that relates to our 
Theme we would like to put it on display and maybe even hear 
about it.  See you all there.                                                Von 
 
Peter on Leave 
Peter will be on leave until 6th Mar. Please refer any urgent 
pastoral matters to Jim Winn. 
 



 Cogs "n" Coffee 
Favoured with a cool morning, and a few cooling drops of rain, 11 
of us followed the old railway line from Glenelg into the parklands 
for coffee at North Adelaide Railway station. Fortified, we then 
followed the Torrens to the coast and home. An excellent and 
enjoyable ride.  
Next week we will catch the 9:00 am train from Seacliff to 
Seaford. If the weather is cool we will ride to McLaren Vale and 
Willunga but if it is too hot we will shorten the ride and explore the 
coast. Hopefully our leader will have recovered and be able to 
lead.                                                                                 Geoff 
 
Men’s Dinner for February 
The first Men’s Dinner evening for the New Year is set for 
Wednesday 15th February at the usual 6.30pm for a 7pm start. 
The venue for the night is at La Luna restaurant (formerly 
Pregos) in Jetty Road, Brighton. For information or transport, 
contact Dene on 8296 1046 or Ray on 8298 3480. 
 
Baby Boomers turn 70 (Living in the 70’s) 
You may recall that we had a meeting late last year and agreed 
on the evening of Saturday June 24th as a date and our own 
premises as the venue for a shared celebration, so please put this 
date in your new 2017 diary if you are interested.                         
Please think about how you would like to be involved and share 
ideas with me and/or others over the next month or so.                      
I propose to call another meeting after church and Soapbox on 
April 2nd to discuss ideas and make some plans.                 David 
 

                               Beyond  Seacliff 
Messy Corner 
The Corner Uniting Church 
corner Oaklands & Diagonal Roads, Warradale 
12 February 2017 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
Join us for Messy Church at The Corner Uniting Church for an 
afternoon of songs, drama, and many craft activities as we 
explore the theme of friendship. 
Fun for the whole family  including a shared meal. 
Cost $10 per family. For more information Phone 8350 5400 
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Worship Leader for Today :  Rev. Peter Moss  HC             
Feb 5 2017 Epiphany 5 Is 58:1-9a (9b-12) Ps 112:1-9 (10)            

1 Cor 2:1-12 (13-16) Mt 5:13-20 
 
Reminder for Stewards : 12.2.2017 
Dave Rickard                     Margaret Tucker 

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

Email:  seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au                                     
Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to.  
deandixon7@bigpond.co
m  and seacliffuc- 
churchoffice @adam.com.au  
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If 
you do not have access to email, 
please phone or call in at the 
church office and it will be 
forwarded for you.  

 

Contact Details – Peter Moss 

Peter is at the office in Wheatland 
House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually 
Wednesday or Thursday mornings; 
Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the 
office, you are welcome to ring him at 
home and leave a message if he's not 

there. Home : 8381 2943  Email: 
peter.moss.534@gmail.com 

Welcome to our Church.                                                                           
There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency 
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.            
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp. 
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area 
or out through the turn around point on the ramp.                                     
Morning tea is held after the service – we hope you will join with us. 
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the 
children’s talk during the Service. More information  is available from 
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”. 
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